
Town of Trinity 

Heritage Area Applications 

 

The Town of Trinity has received an application for the Heritage Area, anyone wishing to 

view the application may do so during regular office hours.  Anyone with 

concerns/objections regarding the application listed below must do so in writing on or 

before noon October 3, 2016. 

 

- A request from 1 Water Street to build two houses 28' x 32'. 









 
 
 


